
 
 

 
 
 
By way of introduction, I am a resident of Round Lake in the Squaw Creek Drainage 
District.  I am recently retired and would welcome an opportunity to be able to become 
more involved in my community.  I believe that we all have a responsibility to work to 
ensure that we are good stewards for our environment and that there is no greater 
endeavor than to ensure that waterways that serve multiple diverse populations get the 
necessary attention to function for all in a safe and planned manner that can evolve to 
meet the constantly changing district.  
 
I have work experience which could be an asset to any projects concerning this 
endeavor which includes over 8 years in retail facilities and marketing along with 12 
years in the gaming industry that allowed me to create and foster mutually beneficial 
relationships with all manner of individuals, vendors, departmental groups, 
organizations and community relations.  
 
I have always worked to bring honest and transparent communication to all parties to 
achieve goals that were fiscally responsible for all and met all safety regulations, 
jurisdictional requirements, liability concerns and all corporate considerations.   
 
I would appreciate the opportunity to assist in any manner to achieve the goals of this 
organization. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 




